
Hull Historical Commission 
Minutes - APPROVED 

Meeting Tuesday January 10, 2023 
 
 

Meeting was held on Zoom                                                                      Meeting was opened at 7:20 PM 
 
Present on ZOOM were Dennis Riley, William Smyth, Don Ritz, Steven Greenberg and a visitor Randy 
Gould 
 
The agenda was discussed as published 

1. Minutes – of the Meeting of December 12, 2022, were approved unanimously. 

 

2. Request for joint meeting with Select Board 

Steven reported that the Select Board had received the letter (attached) and would be happy 
to meet with the HHC after their January 18, 2023 meeting when they will be discussing their 
goals and priorities.  
 
The committee agreed that they would bring a list of our four top preservation projects that 
they feel are most important. These include The Water Tower, Fort Revere, Village Fire 
Station, Town Hall. 

3. Update on Plaques Program. 

Bill suggested that the committee more actively promote the Historic Plaque program 
so that more property owners in Hull can take advantage of it.  Steven will work with 
Fulvia to make sure the HHC is prepared to handle additional responses to our 
promoting this program as efficiently and timely as possible so as not to burden the 
residents or the HHC. 

4. Update f Fire Station project 

Dennis reported that he attended the CPC meeting on the request for work on the 
building as proposed.  He will be able to tour the building on February 6 and see its 
condition.  Randy Gould noted that the exterior of the building is in need of weather 
proofing and that there appeared to be “critters” on site.  

5. Other Business 

No other business  

Meeting adjourned 8:23 PM 

Submitted by Steven M. Greenberg Clerk 


